From: registrar

To:

Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 6:31:08 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 2:29 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Lise Hunter

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Concern about the change from seasonal to low density will increase my hydro bill by more than 100%. I close the
cottage in October and don't reopen till May since I have no access to it. I turn my main breaker off so there is no
power to the building but still pay for delivery. My concern is now the cost to going to R2 class and paying that
much more for something not being used in the winter. I understand the delivery - I don't understand the drastic
increase by the board.

-- Attachment --





